FULTON
COUNTY

December 16, 2020

Bridget Thorne

Thank you for your willingness to serve and support Fulton County Department of Voter
Registration and Elections. Our mission and goal is to consistently provide professional
and quality election services to the citizen voters located throughout Fulton County
Georgia. Your participation and support as a poll manager has enabled our department
to collectively accomplish this end.

As you may be aware, Georgia Election Code gives authority to the superintendent to
appoint poll managers. This authority to appoint is for each primary and election in which
the poll manager serves. Therefore, poll managers are not automatically tenured to a
position or polling location for elections and must be reappointed by the superintendent
as is required by Georgia Election Code for each election event.

There are many factors (management skills, performance, actions, behavior, etc.)
considered prior to making reappointments for each primary or election. Unfortunately,
the decision has been made to not reappoint you in a poll management or other poll
positions in Fulton County.

Should you have questions or need additional information in this regard, please feel free
to contact this office at 404-612-7033.

Best 5egards

~ Dwight Brower

Elections Consultant

Fulton County Depart of
Registrations and Elections

ce Richard Barron, Director
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Johnny Harris, Elections Officer
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